
 
 

 
 

February 24, 2022        
 
Michael Wareman  
 

VIA EMAIL –    

  
Re:  FOIA Request received 2/17/2022 
 
Subject: This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act to request details about any and all 

Board meetings (closed or open) held in the 14 days between 2/2/2022 and 2/16/2022 (inclusive).  

Details should include minutes, decisions and the voting record. 

 

Dear Mr. Wareman: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your January 28, 2022 

request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above 

referenced information.   Please refer to BoardDocs for information regarding meetings.    

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document 

will be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > 

Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2022>then select 

FOIA ID #22-22. 

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 

John Petzke 

John Petzke, CFO 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 


